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Meeting - The March 2024 Meeting was held on the 20th with 14 members present. The Club currently 
has 31 paid members. 
 
Next Meeting – Saturday 20 April at 1:00pm being held at the flying field. We all agreed to continue 
alternating between the third Wednesday and third Saturday of the month. 
 
Treasury Report – Total Income $1,106.00, Total Expenses $1,230.00, Ending Balance $3,330.87. 
 
Thoughts on this Season – Overall last year was a great Flying Season. There was one complaint, but it 
turned out to be unjustified. We hope that this year will be a good one also.  Please take care to abide by 
our flying rules and let’s have another great flying season this year. 
 
Mowers – Roy has gone over them and they were in pretty good shape. One of them needed a new 
battery but other than that no other issues were found. 
 
Mower Shed – Needs to be waterproofed with a good wood sealer. A hasp was added to the bottom 
doors to pull them in more and keep the critters from getting in.  
 
Field Rolling – Will be accomplished sometime in April or May. Everyone agreed that this is to our 
benefit.  We also agreed that there will be no flying during the time the field is being rolled. The rolling 
dates will be posted in advance and will be over the weekend. We are also looking for volunteers to help 
roll the field. 
 
Fun Fly’s – We will be having two again this year.  One in early Summer and one in early Fall.  The first 
one has been set and it will be on 8 June 2024 with a rain date of 9 June 2024. The Fall one will be 
determined at a later meeting.   
 
Club Merchandise – The Club Hats are still available for $14.00 each.  We will be taking them to the Club 
Meetings where you can still purchase one.  We have decided to move forward on the Club T-Shirts. If 
you haven't ordered one yet they are going to be $20.00 each and should be available soon. 
Sizes s-XL, XXL and XXX.     
 
Elections – Will be held during the April Meeting. If you have any thoughts of running or have someone 
in the club that you would like to run this is a great time to put it to a vote. 
 
In Memoriam – It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of Chris Moore. He was once a 
very active member and was also the President of the club in the 2,000's.  We will miss him. 
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FRIA Status - Remains current and will remain in effect for 4 more years.  FAA-Recognized Identification 
Area.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


